
Minooka Mobile Food Pantry 

 
The Village Christian Church is partnering with Northern Illinois Food Bank and 
will host a Mobile Food Pantry. Families in need in the Minooka/Channahon 
community will be able to get a box of food per car on Wednesday, March 31 at 5 
pm. Distribution will be first come first served and it will be a drive-up where 
volunteers will place food boxes in the trunk. There is no registration, proof of 
income or I.D. required. 

Note: Everyone’s health is our top priority. We will be adhering to safety 
precautions during the distribution process.  

You can find us in Minooka, just north of Rt. 6 & Bell Road, next to WestWinds 
Estates. Our address is 8965 South Bell Road, Minooka, IL 60447. 

 

Additional Mobile Food Pantries in Minooka for 2021 will be 4/26, 5/24 and 6/28 

This is not a school sponsored publication and is not endorsed by Minooka School District #201 

https://solvehungertoday.org/

